
 

 
   

  
 

PRINICIPALS CORNER 
 
Dear KME families,  
 
One of the best things we can do for ourselves  
and those around us is simply just to spend time  
together...now more than ever! 
 
I am honored to serve as Your Principal. Please let me  
know if I can ever be of any assistance. 
 
Sincerely,  
Ron 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
TUESDAY | AUGUST 27 
5th Grade Committee 9:00am 
in the Multipurpose Room 
 
FRIDAY | AUGUST 30 
Early Release at 11:50am 
 
MONDAY | SEPT 2 
Labor Day – No School 
 
WEDNESDAY | SEPT 4 
West Community Connect at 
Vickery Elementary School at 
5:30pm 
 
FRIDAY | SEPT 6 
Spirit Wear Orders Due 
 
FRIDAY | SEPT 6 
Room Mom Meeting at 
9:00am in the Multipurpose 
Room 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OCTOBER 28, 2021 

 

The Fall Picture Retake 
date has changed. It is 
now scheduled 
for Friday, November 12th for 
face-to-face learners who 
were absent on picture 
day and for virtual learners. 
 
 
 
 
 

FALL PICTURE DAY 
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• Fall Picture Day 
• The Creativity Project 
• Winter Festival 
• Carpool Etiquette 
• Education Setting Survey 
• 2022-23 Redistricting Map 

 
 

 
 

KME FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT 
 
Get ready for KME Family Movie Night!  
 
KME PTO will be hosting an outdoor movie  
night for our COLT families on  
Friday November 5th.  
 
 
 

Reserve your spot and get more details at: 
www.kellymillpto.com/kmemovienight 
 
 
 
 

• KME Track Area 
• Doors open at 5:30 PM 
• Showtime at 6:40 PM 

 
 
 

Family Movie Night  
Friday, November 5, 2021 
 
Fall Picture Day (Retake) 
Friday, November 12, 2021 
 
Thanksgiving Break 
November 22-26, 2021 
 
Winter Festival 
Thursday, December 2, 2021 
 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER  KME SPIRIT STICK SUCCESS 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to every KME family that 
purchased a spirit stick these last couple of 
weeks. We made over $1,500 that will go 
towards our wonderful school and 
educational programs. Since they were so 
popular, we will be selling brand new ones 
at the Holiday Market at the end of 
November. We appreciate your support 
and look forward to the next sales event!  
 
 
 



 

 
  



 

 
  



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 SEMESTER 2 EDUCATIONAL SETTING REQUEST 

It is time to make your educational setting request for semester 2 (January-May), please complete the 
survey linked below by Friday, November 5th at 4:00 pm.  Please complete the survey for each 
student attending Kelly Mill Elementary. 

Semester 2 Educational Setting Survey 

As you are carefully thinking through this process and making the best  
decision for your family, please think through the following considerations: 

• The survey window will be open from Monday,  
October 11th through Friday, November 5th  
at 4:00 pm. 

• You should only complete this form once during  
the window for each child.  We encourage you  
to be certain of your decision prior to submitting  
the educational setting change request.    

• If you make a change for the second semester,  
it is a commitment through the end of the  
school year. 

• Students are not guaranteed to have the same teacher for the second semester. 

 

 
 

2022-23 ELEMENTARY REDISTRICTING MAP 
The 2022-23 elementary redistricting draft map has been 
posted on the Forsyth County Schools website. Also, the draft 
2023-24 school calendar has been posted for feedback.  
 

www.forsyth.k12.ga.us/Page/54654  
 
 

 
 CARPOOL ETIQUETTE AT KME 

 
We have experienced an increasing amount of parents and students getting out of their cars at 
various points in the morning car rider line and crossing through traffic. There is typically an 
increase toward the end of the time frame, which suggests parents are concerned about being 
tardy. This growing number of people on foot creates an unsafe environment and even longer 
delays in the car line.   
 
We would like to remind our Colts to stay in their cars until they arrive at the front of the school to 
exit their vehicles. For safety reasons, we ask that you refrain from parking and walking your 
student up to school whenever possible (ex: carrying large items). We thank you for your prompt 
attention to this matter.  
 
– Your Kelly Mill Administration Team 
 
 


